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Kansas online tax filing now available through KS WebFile 
 

Kansas taxpayers who need to file only a Kansas Individual Income Tax will be able to do
so online starting Monday,  Jan. 6.

The online filing is only effective for those using the state’s free online application KS
WebFile found at www.kansas.gov/webfile and not a third party vendor

The Federal government is currently scheduled to begin accepting returns Friday, Jan. 31.

The deadline for filing taxes this year is Tuesday, April 15.
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